
12244 Pico, LLC 
12300 West Pico Blvd 

Los Angeles, CA, 90064 
(310) 826-7592 

12244pico@gmail.com

April 27, 2020

To The City of Los Angeles,

200 North Spring street

Los Angeles, CA

90012

Attention the Honorable Council Member Mike Bonin,

RE: 12244 W Pico Blvd, LA CA 90064 Historic Designation Hearing

Dear Honorable Council Member Bonin,

Please use this letter as an official request to postpone the hearing at City Council dated April 29, 2020 
per the ordinance to the maximum amount of time allowed by the ordinance.

In addition, please use this letter as official advice that we waive time for the hearing.

I thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Rohit Jain

Property Owner
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